From: caren Lange < [

Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 2:23 PM
To: Rep. Jamie Allard
Subject: Support HB105

Dear Representative Allard,

Please support HB 105. | am in full support of schoel boards, teachers and administrators being accountable to parents
first and foremost about any subjects relating to our children, but especially regarding matters of sensitive and sexual
natures. These topics belong in the hoames between parents and their own children. Any attempt to discuss sexual
matters or gender with children without the parents express permission should be considered grooming and should be
illegal. Parents love their children more than teachers, administrators and school board members ever will; therefore,
parents are the only adults who should be making educational and curriculum choices for their children. Of course
teachers and educationally trained individuals are welcome to be in consultation with parents on these choices, but no
decisions should ever be made without the clear communication and permission of the parents.

Also, | support children being treated according to their biological sex in sports, locker room, bathrooms, classrooms,
etc. Children are always exploring their identities. There are so many stories out now of children who were groomed
early to change their gender identity simply because they were confused, hurt or just exploring non-tradition gender
behaviors. These children are suffering from irreversible harm to their bodies. Does this help their “identity.” Not in the
slightest. Gender transitional care is horrifically harming to children. No one should be able to permanently maim
themselves let alone children. And certainly no child under the age of 18 should be given hormones and sex change
surgeries, which will alter their lives irreversibly.

Thank you for hearing my stance on this issue.
Karen Lange
Mother, Teacher, Concerned citizen



From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Jennifer Marx Billingslea <

Thursday, Aprif 20, 2023 2:25 PM

Rep. Jamie Allard

Re: HB105 Public Testimony Closing Soon

I absolutely support the Governor's Parental Rights Bill!

Thank you for representing parents! I speak for my husband and I, with 3 children currently in

school.

Warmly,
Jennifer

Jennifer Marx Billingsiea
Marx Management
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"Dare to be honest and fear no fabor" - robert Burns

This email and any attachments are canfidential. if you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this email or any attachment
is prohibited. if you have received this email in error, please netify me immediately by returning it to the sender and delete this copy from your system. Thank you for your

On Thu, Apr 20, 2023 at 1:05 PM Representative Jamie D. Allard <rep.jamie.allard@akleg.gov> wrote:

Public Testimony HB105 is almost closed.

As your legislator and your voice here in Juneau, | support the Governor’s Parental Rights Bill

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE:

cooperation.

and the rights of all parents in our state.



From: Thomas Williams <_

Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 2:26 PM
To: Rep. Jamie Allard
Subject: Re: HB105 Public Testimony Closing Soon

To our Representatives at the Alaska House,

| stand in support of HB105 for Parental Rights. Parents should have the right to know and be consulted about anything
that is going on with their child. Children should be able to feel safe in the bathroom of their natural gender, especially
girls. Boys should never be allowed to invade a girl's safe space. Sex education should be taught by the parent, not the
school system. Parents should not have to opt-out of any controversial subject. The default policy should be for the
patent to opt-in. Parents should always have access to any and all personal records. | never want to see the
Government, Teachers, Counselors, or any other non-parental person interfere in the parent-child relationship.

Thomas Willlams
willeod @gmail.com

On Apr 20, 2023, at 1:05 PM, Representative Jamie D. Allard <rep.jamie.allard@akleg.gov> wrote:

As your legislator and your voice here in Juneau, | support the Governor's Parental
Rights Bill and the rights of all parents in our state.

If you have not already testified in regards to HB 105, please respond to this email. No
matter your stance, we want to hear from you.

A BIG thank you to everyone who has called in and written in their testimony!




From: Darrell Harmon < |

Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 2:48 PM
To: Rep. Jamie Allard
Subject: Parental rights bill

Hi from my home town Juneau, Alaska.

My name is Darrell Harmon, a voter and outspoken person. | identify as a person with common sense and I'd like to
voice my opinion about this Governors bill. 1 also identify as a truck driving instructor and advocate for safer roads for
you, me and all who would be effected. | identify as a parent of a2 20 yr young daughter who is the apple of my eye. And |
identify with this bill. Please pass this bill or equivalent bill to protect well meaning parents who are part of a historical
movement involved with raising healthy people.

Sent from my iPhone



From: Corriganesq <[ 5GNNNE

Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 2:54 PM

To: Rep. Jamie Allard; rep.tom.@aol.com; Rep. Thomas McKay
Subject: Re: HB105 Public Testimony Closing Soon

| urge you to support HB 105.

I will be taking note of how you vote on this bill.
[ vote.

Thank you,

Jim Corrigan

————— QOriginal Message—--—

From: Representative Jamie D. Allard <rep.jamie.allard@akleg.gov>
To: %
Sent; Thu, Apr 20, :05 pm

Subject; HB105 Public Testimony Closing Soon

Public Testimony HB105 is almost closed.

As your legistator and your voice here in Juneau, | support the Governor’s Parental Rights Bill

and the rights of all parents in our state.

If you have not already testified in regards to HB 105, please respond to this email. No matter

your stance, we want to hear from you.

A BIG thank you to everyone who has called in and written in their testimony!
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From: Gaye Wright <[
Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 3:30 PM

To: Rep. Jamie Allard

Subject: Re: HB105 Public Testimony Closing Soon

Please protect parental rights in Alaska!ll The schools, teachers, and social workers, etc. have decided they know more
about raising and educating children than their parents do!!! Have you met some of their kids!!?! The most mixed up,
socially inept kids around!!

Please protect Alaskans family life and parental rights- VOTE FOR THE GOVERNOR'S Parental Rights bill!

Gaye Wright

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S22+ 5G, an AT&T 5G smartphone
Get Qutlook for Android

From: Representative Jamie D. Allard <rep.jamie.allard@akleg.gov>
Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 1:05:35 PM

To:

Subject: HB105 Public Testimony Closing Soon

B

Public Testimony HB105 is almost closed.

As your legislator and your voice here in Juneau, | support the Governor’s Parental
Rights Bill and the rights of all parents in our state.

If you have not already testified in regards to HB 105, please respond to this email. No
matter your stance, we want to hear from you.

A BIG thank you to everyone who has called in and written in their testimony!

[
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Lindsey Causer

Sent: Thursday, Aprit 20, 2023 3:36 PM
Subject: HB 105

Dear Representative,

I am writing today in support of HB 105, the Governor's bill upholding parental rights. Parental rights are
fundamental Constitutional rights that should be honored at every level of government; federal, state and local.

Parental rights are not an LGBTQ issue. LGBTQ activists make it an issue because some want to access children
without the knowledge and consent of parenis. Parents have birthed and nurtured their children and are wholly
responsible for their upbringing; ecconomically, medically and socially, until the child turns 18. No person or group
should have a back door to these children fo advise or direct them against parental wishes. Families have a right fo
raise children and conduct their homes in peace, without outside influences or disruption which violate their values
and traditions.

Please vote YES on HB 105.
Thank you.

Barbara Tyndall

North Pole

Sent with Proton Mail secure email.



Lindsey Causer oo

From: shari larson 4

Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 3:43 PM
To: Rep. Jamie Allard

Subject: HB 105

Good Day:

| am totally in support of HB105 & appreciate that YOU support it as well!!!
| will share this link with the Ladies at my Bible Study tonite.

God Bless
Sincerely;

Shari C Larson

Get Qutlook for i10S



From: Nancy Britton <_
Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 3:45 PM

To: Rep. Jamie Allard

Subject: Re: HB105 Public Testimony Closing Soon

Thank you Representative Jamie D. Allard!

* My husband and ! soundly support HB105 this bill. Parental rights are essential to the structure of the family. Moms
and dads have the sole responsibility to raise their children. | taught primary students for 31 years. My job was not to
judge the families of my students. My job was to partner with them in the education of their children. | needed their
support and | kept them informed of what | was teaching and welcomed them into the classroom to help or observe at
any time. My job was to teach " reading, writing, and arithmetic," period! | think that test scores today would be
more positive if teachers would be allowed to teach " reading, writing, and arithmetic." Speaking as a parents now
my husband and | bore the responsibility of raising our two children and we see them now in adulthood. Teachers are
but a blimp on the radar of life of a child. They did not birth the child nor will they see that child as

adults. Consequently teachers should not be making decisions that is not theirs to make. Teachers teach "reading
writing and arithmetic!”

Gratefully,

Nancy and Wayne Britten

On Thu, Apr 20, 2023, 1:05 PM Representative Jamie D. Allard <rep.jamie.allard @akieg gov> wrote:

Public Testimony HB105 is almost closed.

As your legislator and your voice here in Juneau, | support the Governor’s Parental Rights Bill
and the rights of all parents in our state.

If you have not already testified in regards to HB 105, please respond to this email. No matter
your stance, we want to hear from you.

A BIG thank you to everyone who has called in and written in their testimony!




From: phil walgren <

Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 4:02 PM

To: Rep. Jamie Allard

Subject: Re: HB105 Public Testimony Ciosing Soon
HiJamie

| totally support every element of this bill. | firmly believe parents have the right, and even more importantly, the
responsibility to ensure their children are educated appropriately. This responsibility should never be given or worse
- taken -away.

Thank you for your time, and hard work.
Phil Walgren

Anchorage, AK

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Thursday, April 20, 2023, 13:06, Representative Jamie D. Allard <rep.jamie.allard@akleg.gov> wrote:

Public Testimony HB105 is almost closed.

As your legislator and your voice here in Juneau, | support the Governor’s Parental Rights Bill
and the rights of all parents in our state.

If you have not already testified in regards to HB 105, please respond to this email. No matter
your stance, we want to hear from you.

A BIG thank you to everyone who has called in and written in their testimony!




Lindsey Causer e

From: Sharon Kaye Fisher <

Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 4:04 PM
To: Rep. Jamie Allard
Subject: Support HB105

Thank you for supporting HB105 the Governor's Parental Rights Bill!

Sharon Kaye

Sharon Kaie Fisher



From: Donald Thompson

Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 4:30 PM
To: Rep. Jamie Allard

Subject: HB105

Dear Education Committee Members:

| am writing to support HB 105. Even Justice Ruth Bader Ginsburg held in Granville v Troxel,"The
Fourteenth Amendment Due Process Clause has a substantive component that provides heightened
protection against government interference with certain fundamental rights and liberty interests,
Washington v. Glucksberg, 521 U. S. 702, 720, including parents fundamental right to make decisions
concerning the care, custody, and control of their children, see, e. g., Stanley v. lllinois, 405 U. S.
645, 651. Pp.63-66.

Sadly, these rights are not being respected by school districts in this state. 25% of the student
population in the FNSB now attend publicly funded correspondence schools outside of the local
district. The failure of the school district to respect parent rights and to view parents as the enemy is
destroying local public education. When parents see a shroud of secrecy and suspicion around the
classroom, they will seek other educational avenues.

For example, schools in Fairbanks are not providing the two week notice required by law. Further, it is
the explicit policy of the district to withhold information from parents- please see the segment below:

Parents have had no mechanism of redress. What HB 105 does is give parents an avenue to redress
problems in the district. The state really needs the enforcement piece of HB 105.

Please support this bill.
Regards,
Don Thompson

Get Qutlock for Android




Lindsey Causer

From: Donald Thompson <

Sent: Thursday, Aprit 20, 2023 4:38 PM
To: Rep. Jamie Allard

Subject: HB105

Dear Education Committee Members:

[ am writing to support HB 105. Even Justice Ruth Bader Ginsburg held in Granville v Troxel,"The
Fourteenth Amendment Due Process Clause has a substantive component that provides heightened
protection against government interference with certain fundamental rights and liberty interests,
Washington v. Glucksberg, 521 U. S. 702, 720, including parents fundamental right to make decisions
concerning the care, custody, and control of their children, see, e. g., Stanley v. lllinois, 405 U. S.
645, 651. Pp.63-66.

Sadly, these rights are not being respected by school districts in this state. 25% of the student
population in the FNSB now attend publicly funded correspondence schools outside of the local
district. The failure of the school district to respect parent rights and to view parents as the enemy is
destroying local public education. When parents see a shroud of secrecy and suspicion around the
classroom, they will seek other educational avenues.

For example, schools in Fairbanks are not providing the two week notice required by law. Further, it is
the explicit policy of the district to withhold information from parents- please see the segment below:

Parents have had no mechanism of redress. What HB 105 does is give parents an avenue to redress
problems in the district. The state really needs the enforcement piece of HB 105.

Please support this bill.
Regards,

Don Thompson



Lindsex Causer

From: Cory Montague <

Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 4:55 PM
To: Rep. Jamie Allard

Subject: HB105 Support

| support HB10S5.

Cory Montague

Sent from my iPhone



From: kelly Nash </ R

Sent: Thursday, Aprit 20, 2023 457 PM
To: Rep. Jamie Allard
Subject: Re: HB105 Public Testimony Closing Soon

Yep, ag
support.




y Causer

From: Forester Spam

Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 5:00 PM

To: Rep. Jamie Allard

Subject: Re: HB105 Public Testimony Closing Soon

Thank you for supporting this bill. | was not able to call in, but | e-mailed in my support for this bill. So did my wife.

Matt and Stephanie Forester

On Thu, Apr 20, 2023 at 1:05 PM Representative Jamie D. Allard <rep.jamie.allard@akleg.gov> wrote:

T E—

Public Testimony HB105 is almost closed.

As your legislator and your voice here in Juneau, | support the Governor’s Parental Rights Bill
and the rights of all parents in our state.

If you have not already testified in regards to HB 105, please respond to this email. No matter
your stance, we want to hear from you.

A BIG thank you to everyone who has called in and written in their testimony!

 Linkto HB105

Qur email address is: rep.jamie.allardi@akleg.gov
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From: Dan Vandermeer <_
Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 5:15 PM
To: Rep. Jamie Allard
Subject: Re: HB105 Public Testimony Closing Soon

I'm for this bill.

On Apr 20, 2023, at 1:05 PM, Representative Jamie D. Allard <rep.jamie.allard@akleg.gov> wrote:

g

Public Testimony HB105 is almost closed.

As your legislator and your voice here in Juneau, | support the Governor’s Parental
Rights Bill and the rights of all parents in our state.

If you have not already testified in regards to HB 105, please respond to this email. No
matter your stance, we want to hear from you.

A BIG thank you to everyone who has called in and written in their testimony!

Qur email address is: rep.jamie.allard@akleg.gov

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update yvour preferences or ungubsciibe




From:

Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 5:25 PM

To: Rep. Jamie Allard

Subject: Re: HB105 Public Testimony Closing Soon

Dear Miss Allard,

I am writing in support of HB 105. Although it doesn’t go far enough in assuring that our children are not subjected to
the perverse ideologies of the political left, it is a step in the right direction. Parents should obviously be the driving force
in their children’s education, and the indoctrination of children into the “gender fluid” ideology is counter-productive to
society, and runs counter to most of our belief systems.

Specifically, boys and girls should be separated in their bathrooms, locker rooms, and sports teams based on their
gender which was assigned at birth, and their anatomical characteristics. | can’t believe I'm even having to spell this out!

The emperor has no clothes, and guess what? HE'S A BOY!
Sincerely,

Scott Anderson

On Apr 20, 2023, at 1:26 PM, Representative Jamie D. Allard <rep.jamie.allard@akleg.gov> wrote:

A

Public Testimony HB105 is almost closed.

As your legislator and your voice here in Juneau, | support the Governor's Parental
Rights Bill and the rights of all parents in our state.

If you have not already testified in regards to HB 105, please respond to this email. No
matter your stance, we want to hear from you.

A BIG thank you to everyone who has called in and written in their testimony!

Link o HB105

. LinktoHB105



From: Jamie <

Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 5:56 PM

To: Rep. Jamie Allard

Subject: Re: HB105 Public Testimony Closing Soon

I support HB 105.

Dan Allard

On Apr 20, 2023, at 1:05 PM, Representative Jamie D. Allard <rep.jamie.allard@akleg.gov> wrote:

T

Public Testimony HB105 is almost closed.

As your legislator and your voice here in Juneau, | support the Governor's Parental
Rights Bill and the rights of all parents in our state.

If you have not already testified in regards to HB 105, please respond to this email. No
matter your stance, we want to hear from you.

A BIG thank you to everyone who has called in and written in their testimony!

Lk toHB105

" Linkto HB105 -
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Cur email address is: rep.jamie.allard@akleg.gov

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe
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From: Linda Westwick <G

Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 6:15 PM

To: Rep. Jamie Allard

Subject: Re: HB105 Public Testimony Closing Soon

| fully support this bill.
What should | do?
Thanks,

Linda Westwick

From: Representative Jamie D. Allard <rep.jamie.allard@akleg.gov>
Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 9:05 PM

To: I < S -

Subject: HB105 Public Testimony Closing Soon

Public Testimony HB105 is almost closed.

As your legislator and your voice here in Juneau, | support the Governor’s Parental
Rights Bill and the rights of all parents in our state.

If you have not already testified in regards to HB 105, please respond to this email. No
matter your stance, we want to hear from you.

A BIG thank you to everyone who has called in and written in their testimony!

EJ
i

Our email address is: rep.jamie.allard@akleg.gov

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update vour preferences or unsubscribe
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From: Karmelle <

Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 6:15 PM

To: Rep. Jamie Allard

Subject: Re: HB105 Public Testimony Closing Soon
Hello,

My name is S Karmelle Deile and | have sent an email earlier, but | also tried calling in to public testimony but could not
get through. | heard from a member of my community council that some people were preventing everyone from being
able to participate in the call.

[ am in strong support of HB105. My son is a freshman at Dimond High School and parental participation is ESSENTIAL to
the well-being of our children. Please vote to pass this bill until it becomes the law in Alaska. Parents are their children’s
best defense and greatest hope 10 lead productive, satisfying lives. Please include parents in every aspect of their
children’s education!

Thank you,
Sharon Karmelle Deile

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 20, 2023, at 1:33 PM, Representative Jamie D. Allard <rep.jamie.allard@akleg.gov> wrote:

Public Testimony HB105 is almost closed.

As your legislator and your voice here in Juneau, | support the Governor's Parental
Rights Bill and the rights of all parents in our state.

If you have not already testified in regards to HB 105, please respond to this email. No
matter your stance, we want to hear from you.

A BIG thank you to everyone who has called in and written in their testimony!



From: I

Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 7:58 PM
To: Rep. Jamie Allard

Subject:

Re: HB105 Public Testimony Closing Soon

| support HB105. Parental rights are key and schools should not take those rights away.

Linda Hill,
Anchorage, AK

Sent from my iPad

On Apr 20, 2023, at 1:05 PM, Representative Jamie D. Allard <rep.jamie.allard @akleg.gov> wrote:

g

Public Testimony HB105 is almost closed.

As your legislator and your voice here in Juneau, | support the Governor's Parental
Rights Bill and the rights of all parents in our state.

If you have not already testified in regards to HB 105, please respond io this email. No
matter your stance, we want to hear from you.

A BIG thank you to everyone who has called in and written in their testimony!

© Linkto HB105

" Link to HB?O5 e
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Our email address is: rep.jamie.allard@akleg.gov

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe




Lindsey Causer

From; Kari Erickson <

Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 8:22 PM

To: Rep. Jamie Allard

Subject: Re: HB105 Public Testimony Closing Soon

Dear Representative Allard,

i would like to express my opinion in regards to HB 105. | appreciate the common sense of this bill that is being
presented. | believe it is very important the we keep the parents in full authority of making the decisions of what is best
for their child. | also strongly believe that students in locker rooms and restrooms needs to be designated to the
biological sex of the child.

Thank you for all of your hard work.
Karen & Rob Erickson

On 4/20/2023 1:05 PM, Representative Jamie D. Allard wrote:

Public Testimony HB105 is almost closed.

As your legislator and your voice here in Juneau, | support the Governor's Parental
Rights Bill and the rights of all parents in our state.

If you have not already testified in regards to HB 105, please respond to this email. No
matter your stance, we want to hear from you.

A BIG thank you to everyone who has called in and written in their testimony!
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Our email address is: rep.jamie.allard@akleg.gov Want to change how you receive these emails? You can ypdate
your preferences or unsubscribe




Lindsey Causer

From: ¥ sumner < [IIIINNIEIGIGEEEEEE
Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 10:41 PM

To: Rep. Jamie Allard

Subject: FW: Parental Rights Bill

Sent from Mail for Windows

From:Y Sumner

Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2023 9:53:46 PM

To: House.Education@akleg.gov <House.Education@akleg.gov>
Subject: Parental Rights Bill

I am writing to express my support for the parental rights bill, which requires parents to be informed and
give their consent before their child attends classes focused on gender/ sex studies or changes to their
gender at school. i these courses are not well-attended, it would be beneficial to use this time for STEM
curriculum which is woefully behind in our country. Except for avoiding pedophilia, there is no logical
reason for elementary students to spend any time on sex and gender studies. Schools should not introduce
students to every possible sex act. At one time, Alaska provided public school students with an excellent
education. Gender study programs being force fed into public schools is limiting time spent on core
curriculum, placing public school students at a disadvantage.

Moreover, | fully support the Governor’s bill to offer bonuses to teachers. I believe this is a significant step
in the right direction to recruit teachers to Alaska. We must stop expecting our teachers to solve every
social issue. The teacher’s job should be to teach the core curriculum. Learning and studying is much more
productive than focusing on naval gazing and multi-gender Kama Sutra studies.

Surely we can educate better,

Yvonne Sumner

Sent frem Mail for Windows




Lindsey Causer

From: Rick Sumner < [IIIEGNGNGEEEEEE
Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 10:47 PM

To: Rep. Jamie Allard

Subject: HB105

I support HB 105, Stop wasting class time. Get our schools back to teaching the basics the rest is B.S.
Sincerely,

Rick Sumner



Lindsey Causer

e
From: Janice Norman <_
Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 10:58 PM
To: House Education
Cc: Rep. Andi Story; Rep. CJ McCormick; Rep. Jamie Allard; Rep. Justin Ruffridge; Rep. Mike
Prax; Rep. Rebecca Himschoot; Rep. Thomas McKay
Subject: Written Testimony for #HB105 Hearing to be held on 4/24/2023

Dear House Education Committee,

I wanted to be able to share my thoughts about #HB105 Sex/Reproduction Education; Schools. 1 am aware that there has
been an extensive amount of participation in the testimony process with a lot being said for and against this
bill. Hopefully, what I am going to say is new, but can also be related to this bill.

I am looking at the future generations and where humanity may be headed. The push for rights for transgenders and the
LGBT+++ groups is one thing. But, if the majority of the children today are turned into transgenders or an LGBT+++
person, will this be a "fad" that they grow out of and go on to have children of their own and keep the seed of humanity
alive into the unknown future? From what I understand, the mRNA gene therapy shots could possibly make children
sterile. Additionally, from what I understand, the chemicals given to children interested in becoming transgenders may
make them sterile also or the surgeries performed to transform them may make them incapable of producing

children. What happens to our future? Who will be left to carry on the seed of humanity? I am a humanity-loving
person, so the thought of wiping out the seeds that will carry on humanity is frightening to me. Please take this nto
consideration as your decisions are made.

I support #HB105.
Regards,

Janice Norman, Community Member
Wasilla, AK



Lindsey Causer

From: Laurie Boelter <G
Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 10:58 PM

To: Rep. Jamie Allard

Subject: Re: HB105 Public Testimony Closing Soon

Please protect parental rights

On Apr 20, 2023, at 1:05 PM, Representative Jamie D. Allard <rep.jamie.allard@akleg.gov> wrote:

PR

Public Testimony HB105 is almost closed.

As your legislator and your voice here in Juneau, | support the Governor’s Parental
Rights Bill and the rights of all parents in our state.

If you have not already testified in regards to HB 105, please respond to this email. No
matter your stance, we want to hear from you.

A BIG thank you to everyone who has called in and written in their testimony!
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Qur email address is: rep.jamie.allard@akleg.gov

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe



From: Rena Johnson <[

Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 11:05 PM
To: Rep. Jamie Allard
Subject: HB 105

I am asking you to support our children, and their parents by supporting HB 105 The parental rights bill, being vigorously
opposed by LGBTQ activists .

Thank you,
Do the right thing, piease
Rena Johnson



From: David Korgan

Sent: Thursday, Aprit 20, 2023 11:07 PM
To: Rep. Jamie Allard
Subject: HB105

Please, please vote YES on HB105
Those oppasing have no sense of right vs wrong. Support the parents,
Don’t let the opposition ramrod their agenda through with their misguided fervor.

Sent from my iPhone



Lindsey Causer e ee—

From: Hippler Family < -

Sent: Friday, April 21, 2023 8:49 AM
To: Rep. Jamie Allard
Subject: Re: HB105 Public Testimony Closing Soon

Dear Representative Allard,

I have not testified, but would like to show my support for parental rights. It is critical that the growing
psychological problems and poor spiritual and emotional health of our children be addressed. Our

schools should not be undermining our efforts.

thank you

Allen Hiiiier

On Thursday, April 20, 2023 at 01:05:46 PM AKDT, Representative Jamie D. Allard <rep.jamie.allard@akleg.gov> wrote:

[

[l

[EFEE st

Public Testimony HB105 is almost closed.

As your legislator and your voice here in Juneau, | support the Governor’s Parental Rights Bill
and the rights of all parents in our state.

If you have not already testified in regards to HB 105, please respond to this email. No matter
your stance, we want to hear from you.

A BIG thank you to everyone who has called in and written in their testimony!






